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ACLU of Utah Statement on the Legislative Override of H.B. 11 
 

March 25, 2022 
 

"We are deeply disappointed and saddened at today's votes by 

the Utah Legislature to discriminate against transgender youth 

to exclude them from participating fully in sports.  

 

Litigation to stop H.B. 11 from taking effect is now both 

necessary and inevitable to ensure Constitutional promises of 

equal protection for all Utahns." 

 

-ACLU of Utah 
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